LCFC Development Newsletter Fall 2025

frederickliteracy.org

Follow us on Social Media for updates!







Sign Up For Our Run for Literacy 5K



Looking for new ways to show your support for LCFC? Lace up your running shoes and make a pledge for our inaugural Run for Literacy 5K Fundraiser! As part of our ongoing celebration of National Literacy Month this September, we're excited to kick off this new fundraising initiative. Go frederickliteracy.org to sign up today. Your pledge of \$49.99 will help us further our mission of Lifting Lives Through Literacy in the Greater Frederick area. You can run or walk your five kilometers at any time before the end of the year, and we'll even send you one of these super cool medals for your participation!

Pardon Our Progress

It is only because of the backing of supporters like you that we're able to do the work of providing free adult education resources to those in need, and we could not be more grateful for your support! We've been very busy this year updating our software for donation management and implementing some new processes for communication with you. If you're wondering why you haven't heard as much from us this year, we ask that you please pardon our progress as we have been working to make these changes. If you have any questions for LCFC staff about your donation status, please don't hesitate to reach our Development & Outreach Coordinator, Andrew West, at awest@frederickliteracy.org.







Adult Education and Family Literacy Week

Last week we celebrated Adult Education and Family Literacy Week with a series of workshops on topics like Workplace Literacy, Digital Literacy, and more. We know that while reading, writing, and understanding English are crucial to one's ability to engage with and thrive in our Frederick community, the foundation for living a literate life does not stop there. That's why we will continue to focus on helping Frederick County residents with their knowledge around all forms of literacy, including those mentioned above. We would like to thank all of our local partners who helped us facilitate these AEFL Week workshops and all of the Learners who came out to participate. Thank you!



Literacy Council of Frederick County | 110 E. Patrick St. | Frederick, MD 21701 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email & social marketing for free!